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[bookmark: _GoBack]One Parent Families Scotland has been delivering services for parents across North Lanarkshire for over 13 years.  Our staff team have been working hard to ensure we can continue to support families with the services that they need during the Coronavirus outbreak, both in terms of practical services and, importantly, in terms of being able to access those services.  
Current Service Provision
· Completion of crisis applications supporting parents struggling to meet fuel costs 
· Referrals to Foodbanks supporting parents struggling to meet food costs
· Completion of charitable grants for essential new household items (electrical appliances, bedding, etc)
· Support with Universal Credit and benefit applications
· Emotional, Well-being & Peer Support via phone call, text, Facebook, Facetime and WhatsApp 
· Up-to-date advice and referrals for access to local services & resources 
· Free Phone Lone Parent Helpline 0808 801 0323, webchat and local up to date information and ‘Ask a Question‘ on our website www.opfs.org.uk
Please do not hesitate to contact us if you would like to find out more about One Parent Families Scotland specialist package of support package.
T:	 01698 239961 
M: 	 07506 904 368 
E: 	lee.anthony@opfs.org.uk

One Parent Families Scotland enjoys a reputation for providing high quality services and have an unrivalled knowledge and understanding of the issues facing single parent families. 
All, of our work is underpinned by the alleviation of child poverty
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